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27th February 2024 
 
School Admissions Team 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This coming Friday, 1st March, year 6 parents/carers find out which secondary school their 
child has been allocated. As you will know, in recent years this has been a difficult time for 
Ellington Primary.  
 
On Monday 4th March, we have a team from Northumberland County Council coming into 
school from 3:00pm onwards. This team consists of the Admission Staff from Northumberland 
County Council and also Sue Aviston who is head of school organisation and resources.  
 
They are coming into school to discuss arrangements for our current Year 6 children however 
they are also coming in to speak to parents/carers for ALL children from Nursery to Year 6.  
 
Meetings in January for potential secondary feeder schools were poorly attended. This is a 
chance for anyone with questions/concerns/feedback to speak to the main people from 
Northumberland County Council who will ultimately have the final decision on our feeder 
school situation.  
 
This isn't a formal meeting, it is simply drop ins at a time that is convenient for you from 
3:00pm until 6:30pm.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr K. Hodgson 
Headteacher                      
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